- ' TETES  MONY

From: mailinglist@capitol. hawail.gov ;
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 10:40 AM

To: PGM Testimony

Cc: PWLS62@hotmail.com

Subject: Testimony for GM513 on 2/17/2011 2:45:00 PM

Testimony for PGM 2/17/2011 2:45:00 PM GM513

Conference room: 224
Testifier position: support
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Patrick Lee
Organization: individual
Address:

Phone:

E-mail: PWL962@hotmail.com
Submitted on: 2/17/2011

Comments:

I have known Jodie Maesaka-Hirata for many years and have known her to be honest and straight
forward. | believe that she has the temperment and the abilities to lead the Department of Public
Safety. | strongly support Jodie and ask that you confirm her as the Director of Public Safety.



